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ANALYSIS
On September 8, 2018, the City will 
celebrate it’s 150th anniversary, with a 
day long festival in Courthouse 
Square.

There is a small balance of $3050 in 
the Community Promotions Fund 
which the committee is 
recommending be used for in-kind 
services during the event.
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RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended by the Community 
Promotions Fund Committee and City 
Manager’s Office that the Council, by 
motion, direct the balance of funds 
from the FY 2018/19 Community 
Promotion Funds, an amount not to 
exceed $3050, to use for in-kind 
services for the Sesquicentennial 
Celebration. 

3


	APPROVE BALANCE FROM COMMUNITY PROMOTION FUNDS TO SANTA ROSA’S SESQUICENTENNIAL
	Slide Number 2
	RECOMMENDATION

